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GREENWOOD CouNTY COMMISSION MEETING
AuUGUST 1, 2022

Chairman Roy Ballard called the regular meeting of the Greenwood County Commissioners to order at
9:00 a.m. Other members present were Ben Fox, Robert Morgan, Chuck Spradlin, Paul Hodge, County
Counselor Paul Dean and County Cierk Kathy Robison.

Commissioners led everyone present in the Pledge of Aliegiance.
Fox moved to approve July 25, 2022 Minutes, as written. Spradlin seconded. Motion carried 5-0.
Road and Bridge Report:

e Repairs have started on North Rock Ridge Cove.
s Federal surplus has a 2014 F150 for sale in the amount of $17,000

Fox moved to approve the purchase of a Ford F150 from Federal Surplus in the amount of $17,000.
Morgan seconded. Motion carried 5-6.

Ballard is slated to speak with Judd Everitt regarding three bridges in need of repair.

Hodge voiced concerns regarding the lack of completed projects happening within the county
pertaining to roads and bridges. Fellow commissioners stated that projects are in fact being
completed in other districts.

Ballard would like maps drawn up differentiating between township and county roads.

Sheriff Samuels informed Darrel that 90® road near Beaumont is in need of repair.

CC50 road needs to be looked at and evaluated to determine if repairs are the responsibility of the
county or the township.

Commissioners reviewed second quarter financial report for 2022. No decisions were made.

Road closures that were discussed at last weeks meeting were once again addressed. Hodge noted that he
does not believe the ruling made last week is correct. Fellow commissioners reiterated that the road in
question is an open road. Greenwood County resident C.A. Floyd informed commissioners that the road
in question ends on Floyd’s property. Register of Deeds Marsha Ramsey is slated to look into the matter
further.

Ben Fox informed fellow commissioners that Kevin Hough has volunteered for the open position on the
Greenwood County Hospital Board.

Fox moved to approve Hough to fill the vacant position on the hospital board. Hodge seconded. Motion
carried 5-0,

Commissioners signed a corrected Memorandum of Understanding for townships upkeep of the
emergency siren system.

Commissioner Hodge inquired about how to remove a board member from a township board. It was noted
that a petition would have to be circulated as those positions are appointed.

Hodge posed questions regarding a water gap in his district.

ofion carried 5-0.
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Fox moved to adjourn at 10:00 a.m, Spradiin seconded.
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